
  
 

 
 
 

320 Jurong East Street 32 
                                                             Singapore 609476 

                                                             Tel:  6561 8837    Fax:  6564 1964 

 
 
Our Reference: P/140/2020 
 
10 February 2020 
 
 
RE: Revised school measures for novel coronavirus 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
MOE has stepped up the risk assessment of 2019-nCoV from DORSCON Yellow to 
DORSCON Orange. MOE will introduce further measures on top of stepped up measures 
already in place since 5 Feb. This is to ensure that our schools remain a safe environment 
for our students and staff. 
 
We will suspend all inter-school and external activities until end of the March holidays. This 
is to reduce the risks of exposure from inter-mingling of students across schools and 
minimise exposure to crowds at external venues. 
 
These activities include National School Games, learning journeys, SwimSafer programmes 
and mass events by external organisations. School-based CCAs and after-school 
programmes may continue, in smaller groups. 
 
We encourage you to observe good personal hygiene practices with your child, and see a 
doctor promptly if they feel unwell. 
 
We urge parents to rely on official sources of information and not to circulate any 
unconfirmed information. 
 
You may access the website link: https://www.moe.gov.sg/faqs-wuhan-coronavirus-infection 
for more information. 
 
 
Thank you for your assistance in making our school a safe and healthy environment for 
learning. 
 
 
 
 
 
Robin Ong 
Principal 
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